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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. That the timber industry is actively 

trying to undermine conservation and prioritize its economic interests over those of 

Oregonians' health is a disgusting commentary on their greed and short-sightedness.  

 

Please do what is right, and oppose this bill on behalf of Oregon. Focus your time 

instead on measures that would safeguard our public resources for our children and 

future generations. 

 

Please do not let this bill pass out of committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Valerie Egan 


